
COUNTYof NAPA 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
JULY 13, 2004 

 
CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION 

PRESENTED TO 
 

Robert Green 
 

Congratulations on your successful chairmanship of the Napa Valley Workforce 
Investment Board (WIB) from July 2002 to June 2004.  Your volunteerism and 
leadership have positively impacted the development of the County’s workforce 
and enhanced the economic climate for businesses in Napa Valley. 
 
On behalf of the Napa County Board of Supervisors I, Mark Luce, would like to 
thank you for your dedication and commitment on improving the quality of life 
for the residents of our community and look forward to your continued, active 
participation on the WIB. 
 
 
 _________________________________  
 Mark Luce, Chair 
 Napa County Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST: 
 
________________________  
Pamela A. Miller 
Clerk of the Board 
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